
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022 8:08 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: 20200226 SU 

Please place the e-mail below in Docket No. 20200226. 

Thank you! 

-----Original Message-----
From: William Woodworth <mom2amy@me.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 10:28 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/9/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01143-2022 

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: 20200226 SU 

Dear commissioner, we are residents in the resort. Yes, we have a sewer system. Yes, it needs repair. We have lived 
through red tides and fish kills. Many lots have recently sold. That mens more houses, more septic fields, more nutrients 
leeching into the ground water Please vote for the sewer! 

Terri Woodworth 
941-780-2546 
Sent from my iPad 
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